
 

May 1, 2013 

Announcement 593 

 

Updated Initial Enrollment and Re-Enrollment Applications 
Must Be Used 
Updated Provider Initial Enrollment Applications and Provider Re-Enrollment Applications were published on the 
Provider Enrollment webpage on April 12, 2013. Effective June 1, 2013, only the applications dated April 12, 
2013, or later will be accepted by HP Enterprise Services (HPES).  Refer to the date shown in the lower left corner 
of each page of the applications.  Previously published applications will not be accepted on or after June 1.  

Application instructions are attached to each application. In addition, all providers are encouraged to review the 
new Provider Enrollment Information Booklet, which includes general instructions, frequently asked questions (FAQs), 
the list of provider types and specialties, and information for out-of-state providers. 

 

http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/enroll.aspx
http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_Provider_Enrollment_Information_Booklet.pdf

